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April 25, 2023 
 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
 
CD15 Councilmember Tim McOsker 
Anissa Raja, Senior Legislative Deputy CD15 
Pamela Thornton, Planning Director CD15 
Andrew Pennington, Planning Assistant 
Terri Osborne, Planning Assistant 
Shine Ling 
 
 
Resolution regarding Los Angeles Metro’s Transportation Communications Network (CF 
22-0392) 
 
 
The Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council adopted the following resolution at its December 
2022 Board Meeting: 
 
Resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council opposes Metro’s immediate, untimely, 
and overly rushed Transportation Communications Network project, which incorporates digital 
signs, and asks that the City Council engage in a full and transparent outreach and public review 
process. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Doug Epperhart, President 
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
 
CC:   
Coalition for a Beautiful Los Angeles   
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Vice President 
 
 

Sheryl Akerblom 
Treasurer 
 

 

 


